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April 10, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 3396:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which:

Requires communications service providers, Internet service providers and television service
providers to provide customers with written confirmation of verbally agreed upon rate, term or
condition of service within 10 days of verbal agreement.

Makes violation of requirement unlawful trade practice.
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